📢 Sussex Alerts Update – Saltdean, Rottingdean & Ovingdean

From your local PCSO

A Message from PCSO Daniel Fanner

Hello everyone,

Welcome to your latest Sussex Alerts update.

After a relatively peaceful summer, I'm pleased to report that we've seen a notable reduction in anti-social behaviour across Saltdean, Rottingdean and Ovingdean.

While a handful of incidents have been reported near the lido and the seafront, these were isolated and quickly managed. As many of you know, ASB is a challenge faced across Brighton and Hove in various forms — whether it's loud music, engine revving, or nuisance behaviour by groups of young people — and it's something we remain focused on tackling.

As the sole PCSO for this area, it has been a challenge balancing patrols with attending local events and meetings, especially given the wider demand across Brighton. However, I've always made time to patrol the ward and engage with the community whenever possible.

Time for a Change

It's now time for me to share some personal news — I'll soon be leaving my role as your local PCSO as I begin a new journey within Sussex Police.

Serving the communities of Saltdean, Rottingdean and Ovingdean has been an absolute privilege. I want to sincerely thank each and every one of you for your support, conversations, and local knowledge during my time here.

Welcome PCSO Lottie Pullen!

I'm delighted to introduce your new local officer, PCSO Lottie Pullen, who is transferring from Central Brighton and brings a great deal of experience. Here's a message from Lottie:

Hello everyone!

I'm PCSO Lottie Pullen and I'm excited to be joining your community, taking over from Dan as your new ward PCSO.

For the past year, I've been based in Central Brighton, covering areas like North Laine, West Hill, The Level, London Road and New Road — all busy and diverse parts of the city. I've dealt with a range of issues and gained valuable experience that I hope to bring to this new role.

Over the coming months, my priorities will be to:

- Introduce myself and build connections within the community
- Carry out 'tone setting' patrols to help deter and reduce any anti-social behaviour
- Maintain a visible and approachable presence across Saltdean, Rottingdean and Ovingdean

If you see me out and about, please don't hesitate to stop me for a chat — I'm here to help and always happy to listen.

Stay in Touch

If you need to report anything or seek advice:

- Call 101 for non-emergency matters
- Report online at <u>www.sussex.police.uk</u>
- Always call 999 in an emergency

Thank you again for all your support,

PCSO Dan Fanner

(Outgoing PCSO for Saltdean, Rottingdean and Ovingdean)

And a warm welcome from,

PCSO Lottie Pullen

(Your new ward PCSO)